Jenny Aitchison MP

Shadow Minister for Primary Industries Shadow Minister for Investment and Tourism Shadow Minister for Medical Research Member for Maitland



27 September 2019

Manraj and Naziya Bhullar Indian Tandoori Restaurant 437 Dean Street ALBURY NSW 2640

Dear Mr and Ms Bhullar,

I write to congratulate you on your recent success in the Restaurant and Catering 2019 Awards for Excellence, where Indian Tandoori Restaurant was crowned Best Indian/Sub-Continent Restaurant in the NSW Regional Restaurant Awards section.

As the Shadow Minister for Investment and Tourism and a former business owner in the tourism and hospitality sector I appreciate the prestige of this award and the level of effort and excellence required to achieve such recognition. Well done!

I relish the opportunity to recognise those who have displayed excellence. As a winner and participant in a number of business awards when I owned my own business, I know how hard the nomination process is, but it's worth it to have an external audit of your customer service, product and business.

In recognition of your fantastic results, I am very pleased to join with your staff, friends and community in congratulating you on your accomplishments and wishing you the very best in your future endeavours.

Please contact my office on 4933 1617 or via email at mailtand@parliament.nsw.gov.au if I can offer any assistance in the future.

Congratulations again on your award. I wish you every success in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Jenny Aitchison MP Member for Maitland

Shadow Minister for Primary Industries

Shadow Minister for Investment and Tourism

Shadow Minister for Medical Research